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Health Alert
Increase in Counterfeit Prescription Tablets Containing Fentanyl

Today, the Ohio Narcotics Intelligence Center (ONIC) issued a bulletin alerting Ohioans to an
increase in potentially lethal counterfeit prescription tablets with fentanyl and other potentially lethal
contents.

For more information visit:
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/NewsReleases/2021/Health%20Alert%?20-
%20Increase%20in%?20Counterfeit%?20Prescription%?20Tablets%20Containing%20Fentanyl.pdf

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.
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